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To whom it may concern

I want to share my opinion that I strongly object to Queensland's emergency
powers being extended. I agree with Mr Dametto that 'Queenslanders need to see 
that there is light at the end of the tunnel. The pandemic has put an immense 
amount of pressure on many and it’s time for the segregation in the community to 
stop.'

Our children deserve to experience a normal life. The previous two years have not 
been that and a gross overreaction with no correction by our current State and 
Federal governments. It needs to stop. 

Regards
Meredith Nowlan 
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